
Superintendent Sub-Committee Meeting 
June 10, 2025 
4:00pm 
 
 
Attendees – Board members: Sandra Wiitala, Jennifer Caszatt, and Rebecca Harvey.;HR Coordinator Laura Neal  
 
Discussed and reviewed Superintendent Contract on points that Mr. Steven Head had questions or concerns. 
 
Mr. Steven Head joined the meeting at 4:30pm. Committee and Mr. Head reviewed the contract. Laura Neal will have a 
final copy of the contract for Mr. Head to pick up on Wednesday, June 11, 2025. 
 
Contract will come to the Board for approval on Monday, June 16, 2025. 
 
Meeting  End – 5:08pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Laura Neal 
 
Laura Neal 
 
 
 


